
CSCA GIFT Division Business Meeting  
 

Thursday April 3, 2019 
Meeting Minutes 

 
Outgoing Chair: Aaron Burton 
New Chair: Seth Frei 
New Vice Chair: Robert Hall 
 
Called to order at 3:35pm 
 
There were only three participants at the business meeting including the outgoing chair and new                             
chair. For this reason, only a very brief business meeting was held. Topics of discussion included: 
 
Plan for the types of submissions in 2020: 
-General GIFTs 
-Check with Basic Course on collaborating one panel slot with them 
-One possible panel slot on Hybrid/Online 
 
New Business: 
No new business to discuss 
 
Update on 2020 Conference: 
There was not a representative from the organization that came to talk with us, but we briefly                                 
discussed the conference location (Chicago-O’Hare) and decided to communicate further                   
information with the rest of the division via email.  
 
Elections: 
No attendees were interested in running for election so an alternative will be sought out by speaking                                 
with the Executive Director and hopefully having a vote or selection online for the division.  
 
Meeting Adjourned at 3:50pm 


